SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TERENURE RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 10th January 2006 
Question No. 1
Question:
Councillor J. Lahart

“To ask the Manager to provide letter boxes for mail at Cherryfield Halting site as the absence of same is causing a difficulty for local postmen and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?"

Reply:

The adopted Traveller Accommodation Plan contains a commitment to make alterations to existing permanent developments to individualise the services on these developments in line with the standards now being provided on all new developments. This will require changes inter alia to the utility services, the introduction of formal numbering schemes and the provision of individual post boxes. These changes are being retrospectively applied on a phased basis. 

The introduction of these changes to the Cherryfield Residential Caravan Park is scheduled to begin after the developments at Belgard Park and Owendoher Haven have been completed. 
